
 

 

We are living in unprecedented times at the moment.  At Abbey Industries, the safety of our team, 

customers and vendors are our top priority. We have implemented a number of additional pre-cautions 

at our facilities including hand washing for all employees at regular intervals throughout the day, 

physical distancing of 6 feet, regular cleaning and sanitizing at various times throughout the day, 

restricting entry of our facility to employees only and electronic transfer of paperwork outside of the 

company.  

As a corrugated box manufacturer, Abbey Industries is a critical part of the supply chain for 

health/medical, food/ beverage and oil/energy industries.  

The Ontario government has identified packaging manufacturers as an essential service for the 

continued supply of food, and other essential products.  

Here at Abbey Industries, our ability to continue normal operations plays a critical role in supporting our 

customers’ ability to provide essential products that are necessary for our communities and families.  

I thank each and every one of our employees for all of their hard work and dedication during this 

challenging time.  

 

Shane Glenn 

President – Abbey Industries Inc.  


